
 

 

TICKETING INFORMATION FOR 
MATANZAS HIGH SCHOOL 

 

Pirate Nation, 

     As we all know 2020 has been interesting and there are new and heightened safety 

precautions for large events. Matanzas High School is doing its part to bring people together, 

yet keep everyone safe. In an effort to limit person-to-person contact and shorten wait times, 

we are moving forward with a digital-only ticketing solution for all home athletic events. 

Tickets can be purchased ahead of time at ​https://gofan.co/​. (Tickets for home football games 

will be available the week of the event). All major credit cards are accepted, including Visa, 

MasterCard, Discover, American Express, & Apple Pay.  Due to our limited capacity, we are 

asking for your consideration when purchasing tickets to limit your purchase to ​2 tickets​ per 

family and every individual regardless of age, must have a ticket. Digital tickets are sent to 

your email electronically after purchase or can be accessed through the GoFan mobile app. 

Tickets will be redeemed directly from your phone upon entry into an event​. All tickets to the 

event will be pre sold. ​Therefore, no tickets will be sold at the venue. ​Thank you for your 

understanding and continued support of Pirate Nation!   
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